
New Business Item 9(b) 

 

Subject:  Customer Service Staffing Levels 

Date:  April 30, 2014 

Submitted by:  Chair Augimeri 

Recommendation: 

That TTC staff report to the next Commission meeting on customer service staffing levels since 
2011, response times to customer inquiries, and other front-line service indicators including 
Wheel-Trans. 

 


